
 READING BOROUGH COUNCIL
INSTALLATION OF ZEBRA CROSSING ON 

IMPERIAL WAY AND WHITELY  
WOOD LANE

NOTICE is hereby given that The Reading 
Borough Council in accordance with Section 23 
of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984 and in 
consultation with the Police proposes to install a 
zebra crossing on Imperial Way at a point 73m 
west of its junction with Basingstoke Road and 
on Whitley Wood Lane at a point 25 southeast of 
its junction with Basingstoke Road. A copy of the 
location map can be inspected online at https://
consult.reading.gov.uk/. Further information may 
be obtained by telephoning Network Management 
on 0118 9372101 or 0118 9372198.
DATED: 11 May 2023

Legal and Democratic Services, Reading Borough 
Council, Civic Offices, Bridge Street, Reading RG1 2LU


